
Grand Junction, Colorado 

September 25, 1922 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 
adjourned session at the call of the chair at 7:30 P.M. with 
President Hirons presiding. The Councilmen present were Hirons, 
Marshall, Murr, Dowery and Miller. Councilmen Hampson and Meders 
were absent. City Manager Garrett, City Attorney Jordan, and City 
Clerk Peck were present. 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the City water rates 
for manufacturing concerns with the Chamber of Commerce. Mr. 
Weiser addressed the Council stating that in the mind of the 

Chamber of Commerce the water rates for the factories and 
manufacturing concerns were excessive and asked the Council that 
it take steps to find put wheather they could be lowered and 
still conform with the City Charter. This matter was referred to 
City Manager Garrett and City Attorney Jordan they to report 
their findings at the next regular meeting. 
 
 
Moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman Miller that C.H. 
Crawford, City Treasurer be appointed to serve as Treasurer of 
the Fireman's Pention Board to fill the vacancy made by Mark R. 
Bunting. Motion carried. 
 
 

It was moved by Councilman Marshall, seconded by Councilman 
Miller that the Council adjourn to the call of the Chair. Motion 
carried. 
 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
 
 
City Clerk 
 
 
 


